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Comments: | am in strong favor of limiting dispersed shooting in National Forest. We own land next right next to
Pike National Forest and have neighbors that choose to do recreational shooting within 150 yards of our property
(and are firing towards our land). Without a doubt, this is not uncommon, and it is the type of activity that makes
us feel unsafe with our children trying to play both on our own property not to mention the National Forest land.
And it goes without saying that the noise level of gunfire this close to our property is a nuisance!

While it may be too late for suggestions, an alternative solution could be to increate the set-back of recreation
shooting from private land to something like 0.5 miles.



